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PPN representatives elected to Dublin City Council Committees. 
Many thanks to all the PPN members who turned out for our election nights 
on the 16th & 17th November. There was a great response from members 
with twenty-five nominations for six seats. 
The following are the newly elected PPN representatives on the Strategic 
Policy Committees:

New linkage groups are being 
formed for each Strategic 
Policy Committee, If your 
group would like to join a 
linkage group please e-mail: 
ppn@dublincity.ie or phone 
01 222 2885
Linkage groups are key for 
real participation with decision 
making. The linkage group 
can identify key issues to be 
addressed by the committee; 
representatives will feed back 
to linkage group and can 
receive further input from 
them.

Dublin City Good Citizenship Awards
There is a plan to introduce a Dublin City 
Volunteer Award initiative.The first meeting 
of the working group met to progress the 
plan and is looking at recognising the 
commitment and valuable contribution 
made to communities by volunteers and to 
raise awareness of new volunteering 
opportunities.  

Awards will be in the following categories: 

•	 Social Inclusion
•	 Community & Neighbourhood 
•	 Sports & Recreation
•	 Arts & Culture
•	 Children & Youth
•	 New Communities 

The PPN will circulate further information 
about the awards ceremony when it is 
released.

Dublin City Age Friendly Calendar
Dublin City Council has just launched its first Age 
Friendly Calendar 2016 in November. The calendar 
is an effort to promote awareness of the Age Friendly 
Programme and to promote the positive depiction of 
older people actively participating in and contributing 
to the social life of their communities.
Copies are available from City Council offices, local 
libraries or e-mail: socialinclusion@dublincity.ie
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